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Miller, Diane M.

From: Aaron.Rourke@bwec.state.oh.us

Sent: Monday, December 05, 2005 11:16 AM
To: sa-cin-titanium

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed
Attachments: Aaron Rourke (Aaron.Rourke@bwec.state.oh.us).vcf

With regard to removing any warning about titanium dioxide having carcinogenic properties: either it does, or it
doesn't, and we rely on your agency to be straight shooters. If you are proposing a trade-off in the form of
removing the warning in exchange for allowing publication of the document, then | request that you don't do it.
First of all, it's simply not right. Secondly, when | make recommendations for exposure controls to employers and
tell them that the exposure in question may be carcinogenic, they take my advice more seriously.

Aaron Rourke

Certified Industrial Hygienist

Ohio Bureau of Workers Compensation
513-520-8419
aaron.rourke@bwc.state.oh.us

Portions of this message may be confidential under an exemption to Ohio's public records law or under a
legal privilege. If you have received this message in error or due to an unauthorized transmission or
interception, please delete all copies from your system without disclosing, copying, or transmitting this
message.
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